
Announcement 

The Recommandations for Nomenclature of Thermal Analysis II. and III. 
have been published as Provisional Nomenclature Appendix No. 64 to the IUPAC 
Information Bulletin. These recommendations have been prepared by the IUPAC 
Commission on Analytical Nomenclature in collaboration with ICTA. 

Comments on the provisional recommandations are welcome and would be 
taken into consideration by the Commission before a definitive version is published. 

This Appendix is available free-of-charge, upon request, from the IUPAC 
Secretariat: Bank Court Chambers, 2 - 3  Pound Way, Cowley Centre, Oxford 
OX4 3YF, UK. 
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